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Justice Intervention Services

February 28, 2022

Re: Behavioral Health Justice Intervention Services (BHJIS) Project
Attn: Gary Romanko
gary.romanko@edcgov.us

Dear El Dorado County Probation Department:

Thank you for your application for the California Department of Health Care Services
(DHCS) BHJIS project, funded by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services
Administration (SAMHSA) through the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental
Appropriations Act (CRRSAA).

Congratulations! This letter serves as your Notice of Award.

On behalf of DHCS, Advocates for Human Potential, Inc. (AHP) is pleased to announce
that EI Dorado County Probation Department has been selected to receive $172,960.00
in funding under the BHJIS project for the period starting from February 15, 2022
through February 14, 2023.

AHP will be holding a webinar to discuss next steps for developing the statement of
work and beginning the contracting process. The webinar will be held March 4, 2022
from 9am — 10am. Register here: Webinar Registration - Zoom. You are encouraged to
attend, but if you are unable to attend, the event will be recorded and a link will be sent
to all awardees after the webinar.

Accessible at the link below is a form that will initiate the contracting phase of your
grant.

Contracting Survey Link

Please submit the form at the link above no later than 4 p.m. PT March 7, 2022. For
questions, please contact the AHP BHJIS team at BHJIS@ahpnet.com.

Sincerely,

Monica Reeves, M.Ed., LMHCA
Project Director
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Cc: Kayce Rane
kaycerane@ranecd.com
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